
PROJECT DETAILS

• Prohibit northbound left turns from US 41 at Manatee Avenue
• Reroute drivers to 2nd Street East
• New traffic signal at Manatee Avenue East and 2nd Street East

• Prohibit southbound left turns from US 41 at 6th Avenue
• Reroute drivers to 2nd Street West
• New traffic signal at 6th Avenue West and 2nd Street West

• Extend southbound left turn lane at Dr. Martin Luther King Jr Avenue
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PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS

US 41 at Manatee Avenue
• Looking southeast
• Dual southbound and westbound right turn lanes (under traffic signal control)

6th Avenue W at 2nd Street W
• Looking northeast
• New traffic signal
• One-way southbound on 2nd Street W

Manatee Avenue W at 2nd Street E
• Looking southeast
• New traffic signal
• One-way northbound on 2nd Street E



The Florida Department of Transportation is required to comply with 
various non-discrimination laws and regulations, including 

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national 
origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. 

Persons wishing to express concerns about Title VI may do 
so by contacting either:

TITLE VI

Cynthia Sykes
District One Title VI Coordinator
801 N. Broadway Avenue
Bartow, Florida 33830
863-519-2287
Cynthia.Sykes@dot.state.fl.us

Stefan Kulakowski
FDOT State Title VI Coordinator
605 Suwanee Street, Mail Station 65
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850-414-4742
Stefan.Kulakowski@dot.state.fl.us



Place a comment in the comment 
box at this meeting

OR
Mail your comment to:

Richard (Mose) Howard, P.E.
FDOT Project Manager

Florida Department of Transportation District One
PO Box 1249

Bartow, FL 33830-1249
OR

Submit your comment electronically
via email:

Richard.Howard@dot.state.fl.us 

Please provide your comments by June 24, 2024
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